
1

From: Clussie Bagby <info@blessedlimo.net>
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 3:01 AM
To: James Ware
Subject: Fwd: Blessed Limousine Safety Rating Letter.pdf
Attachments: Blessed Limousine Safety Rating Letter.pdf

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Sharp, Jason (UTC)" <jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov> 
Date: August 21, 2019 at 12:23:25 PM PDT 
To: Clussie Bagby <info@blessedlimo.net> 
Subject: Blessed Limousine Safety Rating Letter.pdf 

  
Mr. Bagby, 
  
Please find attached Staff’s response to your request for a safety rating upgrade. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jason Sharp 






